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Under the care of the Baltimore Yearly Meeting of the Religious Society of Friends (Quakers) 

 

May 5, 2022 

Dear Residents & Family Members, 

 

Friends House had ONE staff member test positive for SARS COVID 19 this week. This puts us 

in Outbreak status as defined by the Maryland Health Department. We will continue to test staff 

accordingly. No residents are involved at this time.  

 

For the Health Care Center:  Visitors will need to complete the screening form at the front door 

of Stabler unit, take their temperature, and wear a mask. The visitor is only to meet with the 

resident they are there to visit with.  Do not mingle or speak with other residents and do not 

move to the hallways other than to enter and exit the building. Please do not visit if you are 

experiencing any symptoms.  

 

For Assisted Living:  Visitors coming to Haviland will need to complete the screening form, take 

their temperature, and wear a mask, and proceed directly to the room of the resident they are 

visiting.  The visitor is only to meet with the resident they are there to visit with.  Do not mingle 

with or talk with other residents. Please do not visit if you are experiencing any symptoms. 

 

Regards, Marc Goldstein-Smith, MS, LNHA    

http://www.friendshouse.com/

